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Cheryl GIbb and myself Graham Harding homeowners to No1 Darnley road , Ashington , Ne638bb , make
objections to the proposed underpass location which is to be sited inline with the side rear on our property .
In an area already prone to antisocial behaviour and having groups gather at the rear of our property we see the
underpass as a clear attraction for youth and drug addicts to loiter  especially using it for somewhere to gather
when in  poor weather despite cctv , exactly what currently happens at the carpark underneath Wilkinson’s .
Powers to be will claim they have looked into ways to stop such behaviour but they clearly have not come
round the local community to see such issues
Why can the location of the proposed underpath not be closer to the station away from our property?
Moving it further north 50yrds would mean it faces backgardens and not the side of our house !
Having it nearer station surely makes more sense?
If footpath 600/100 is to be extinguished how will this be done as I currently use the footpath as access to cut
my privet hedge Several times a year .
Will the new path be moved closer to the rail tracks or infact use path 600/100?
I look forward to some clarity on this proposal and questions I’ve asked
Kind regards
Graham Harding

Sent from my iPhone
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